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Electronic Attendees: Nancy Tate, Kara Kendall-Morwick, Rebecca Meador, Rodrigo Mercader, 
Tom Schmiedeler, Park Lockwood, Kathy Ure, Diane McMillen, Israel Wasserstein, Gwen Wilson 
 
 
The Center for Student Success and Retention requested to change the prefix of IS 120 to WU 
120.  The attendees electronically reviewed the material and unanimously voted to approve the 
requested change.    


